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To whom it may concern,

I would like to sincerely thank you for your generous donation of $1,500 to my
fiiture scholar endeavours. Words cannot express my gratitude to be the recipient of
this award. I wiU be putting these funds towards my first-year tuition at The
University ofBritish Columbia Okanagan campus. There, I will be completing the
four-year-long Bachelor of Science m Nursing (BSN) degree. Becoming a registered
nurse has been my dream for several years now. During semester one of my senior

year here at Dawson Creek Secondary School, I took part in an eight-week-long
internship at the Dawson Creek and District Hospital. While at the hospital, I got
tons ofinsight into every ward ofthe hospital. After my mtemship concluded, I was
more set on my future career than ever. I have even narrowed it down to which
department I want to specialize in, either matemity or the emergency room.

These next four years are going to be fuU of changes and new obstacles. Moving
from high school to university is not going to be easy. But, with the help ofyour
donation and the essential skills I have leamed in the past twelve years of school, I
am ready. Once again, from the bottom of my heart, thank you. I am so grateful to
have such a supportive community like all ofyou at the Peace River Regional District.

With best regards,

Sydnee Stewart


